
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

20th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 21st March: Parents’ Evening (3.30-5.30pm) 

Thursday 23rd March: Parents’ Evening (4.00-6.00pm)  

Thursday 30th March: Penguin Class assembly (9.10am); Parents’ Evening (5.30-7.30pm; 

not Nursery/Reception) 

Friday 31st March: Cup Assembly (9.00am); Last day of Term 4 

Monday 17th April: Start of Term 5 (all pupils return to school)  

 

Parents’ Evenings 

Please make sure you have booked a Parents’ Evening appointment with your child’s 

class teacher. If you need any help with this, please contact the school office or speak 

to your child’s teacher.  

 

Girls Football Club 

Thank you for the amazing response to both KS1 and KS2 Girls Football Club.  All those 

who have returned their forms have a place. Please remember KS1's club starts the first 

Monday back to school on 17th April and KS2 on Friday 21st April. They will need their 

PE kits, appropriate footwear and shin-pads. If you have any problems with kit, please 

let us know and we will be happy to help.  

 

Parents of children in Sea Horse Class 

As per Friday’s letter, Parents’ Evenings and Class Assembly for Sea Horse Class will now 

take place in Term 5. I will confirm dates as soon as possible.  

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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